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Thank you for all the lovely donations of 

food for our harvest collection. We are 

going to take all the donations down to 

Agape Care Food Bank and I am sure 

they will make a huge different to families 

in need.  

 

 

 End of term 

 

Term ends on Friday 22nd October.  

 

School reopens on TUESDAY 2nd 

November.  
 

 

Parents’ Evening  

 

Parents’ Evening will be taking place on Tuesday 9th November. We will be using ParentMail Parents’ Evening Manager for you to 

book a time slot with your child’s teacher. The booking slots will be live on Tuesday 2nd November at 16:00 hours and you will receive a 

ParentMail notification to remind you. 

We have decided as a staff to hold these meetings virtually by phone in order to continue to keep staff and yourselves safe and following 

social distancing. 

 

The partnership between home and school is such an important part of developing children so please make every effort to attend these 

meetings so you can discuss your child’s progress with the class teacher. 
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Attendance 

 

I would like to remind everyone that if your child is unwell and unable to attend 

school please can you call school on 01775 723326 before 09:30am to register 

your child’s absence.  If we do not hear from you then we will need to contact you 

by phone. If we still cannot get in touch with you we will ring all the other 

emergency contact details we have on our school system then will try to email 

you. If we still do not do not hear from you a member of the Senior Leadership 

Team will need to complete a home visit. This is to ensure you and your child is 

safe and we are following our school Child Protection procedures.   

 

Can we please remind you that your child’s attendance is really important in 

school, if you feel we can support your child to attend school and improve their 

attendance please contact our school office for support.  

 

For further information about attendance please see our Attendance Policy on 

the school Website.  

 

 
Reminders 

 

Can we please remind 

everyone to send their 

child with a coat and 

weather approairate 

clothing now the days are 

getting cold. Please can 

you name ALL of your child’s belongings. 

 

Please send your child to school with a 

water bottle filled with fresh water everyday. 

 

 


